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Hello everyone,

I would like to start off by thanking you again for electing me to be part of this executive for the last year. Being in this role this season has given me the opportunity to see how each elected chair plays a pivotal role in guiding us to a bright and prosperous future.
We have seen many changes in the last year that I believe are bringing us up to date with the times, including the new logo, digital bid process, online registration, and updating information on the website more frequently. The executive has also been more financially responsible with setting clear expectations and policies for room & flight cancelations.
The role of the VC apprentice is designed to learn a small portion of each of the portfolios, as well as growing an understanding of how this executive works, which has not been easy with all the changes that happened in only one year. It has, however, been very rewarding to be a part of this at such a time. 
I finish this year with the upmost respect for this executive and the endless hard work each individual has done and continue to do. I believe that with our guidance, this organization is heading in the right direction.

Thank you. 
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